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CCP INFORMATIONAL MEETING—FHS will be hosting the 

annual College Credit Plus Informational Meeting on Wednesday 

evening, January 30th, in the Library Media Center at 6 pm.  All 

are invited and students and parents who are enrolling in CCP for 

the first time are required to attend this informational meeting.  

Plenty of information will be presented on the positives, and 

challenges of participating in the CCP program.  Representatives 

from LCCC and BG-Firelands are scheduled to attend.  This 

meeting could be postponed due to the pending weather 

forecasted to affect all of Northeastern Ohio.   

FHS HONOR AND MERIT ROLE—First semester grades 

have just posted at the LCJVS, so FHS is determining students 

for Honor and Merit Role for the second grading period, and 

first semester for JVS and CCP students.  To be eligible for the 

Honors Banquet, a student must be on the Honor Role for all 

three grading periods on the year, or must have made the 

Honor Role in the first semester through the JVS or CCP programs, and have at least a 3.5 GPA during 

their current semester classes as of the close of the third grading period. 

TLC HOSTS VITALANT BLOOD DRIVE—The Teen Leadership Corps of FHS will host a blood 
drive, this Tuesday, January 29th.  This is your chance to donate blood! One pint of blood can save up to 
three lives and Vitalant bank needs your help. Their service provides blood specifically to Lorain County 
patients. Students must be at least 16 years of age to donate and students who are ages 16 and 17 must fill 
out the consent forms located in the office.   See Mr. O'Rourke for further details. 

C C P  I N F O R M A T I O N A L  M E E T I N G —W E D N E S D A Y  

Special points of interest: 

 FHS College Offerings through LCCC and BG

-Firelands Meeting 

 Info on Honor and Merit Role  

 Junior SAT Prep Meetings 
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J A N U A R Y  2 9 t h ,  2 0 1 9  V o l u m e  5 ,  I s s u e  2 0  

With impending arctic weather hitting this 

week, please stay informed by following 

Mr. Von Gunten and/or Mr. Maver on 

Twitter for updates.  Also, the Firelands 

website will have  school closing 

information, as well as a district email and 

all-call sent out to inform students and 

parents of closings and delays. 

Junior SAT Day is Wednesday, 

March 6th.  This test is free, and 

pre-registration will occur with 

Ms. Cozza.  All JVS students will 

attend FHS that day for this free 

college test. 

Ms. Cozza has developed a 

sensational SAT presentation that 

she will be presenting to all juniors 

in class over the next week.  It 

covers the following: 

Getting to know the basics of 

the SAT 

Diving into the inner-workings 

of the SAT and how the scores 

work and what is considered a 

good score 

What to expect on the content 

of the SAT, and what types of 

questions will be asked 

How to prepare for the SAT, 

and resources available to our 

students to prepare for this test.  

All of this is available to our 

students at no cost, including 

students at the LCJVS who 

would like to contact Ms. Cozza 

about these resources. 

You can access the presentation 

by clicking here.  Thank you to 

Ms. Cozza for her work to help 

the juniors prepare for the SAT. 

J U N I O R  S A T  D a y — P R E P A R A T I O N  

http://www.firelandsschools.org/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=63I0UU2&dasi=4G0P2


PSAPE—The next PSAPE (Parents for a Safe 
After-Prom Experience) Meeting is 
Wednesday, January 30th at 6:30 at SAMS. 
Volunteers are still needed to help. If you'd 
like to purchase a ticket for Night at the Races, 
please contact Terri Hewlett at 440-343-6958. 
 
WINTER FORMAL—Save the date! Winter 
formal is on Feb 16th from 7-10 pm. Student 
council needs to sell 100 tickets to keep the 
dance on so spread the word!!! There will be 
a concession stand along with a chocolate 
fountain and coat check! Get excited FHS!  
Out-of-school guest forms for the Winter 
Formal are available in the main office and due 
by February 11th. 
 
NO NAME CALLING WEEK—This week 
the Spectrum group presented No Name-
Calling Week last week at FHS.  The week was 
rooted in the idea of #KindnessInAction —
 not merely recognizing the importance of 
kindness, but actively adding kindness into our 
every action. Each student was encouraged to 
be kind to others and offer encouragement. 
 
TRACK WORKOUT HAVE STARTED—
Attention all track athletes not involved in 
a winter sport:  Pre-season workouts have 
started.  See Coach Lias with any questions.  

F H S  N E W S  A N D  R E C O G N I T I O N S  

FHS EVENTS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEKS 

Day  Date  Event    Time 

Mon  Jan 28  Bowling v Black River (Grafton Lns) 4:30 pm 
Mon  Jan 28  G JV/V BB v Fairview  6 pm 
Tue  Jan 29  FHS Lifeshare Blood Drive (Gym) 7:30 am 
Tue  Jan 29  B JV/V BB v Vermilion  6 pm 
Wed  Jan 30  Bowling v N. Ridgeville (Grafton Lns) 4:30 pm 
Wed  Jan 30  G JV/V BB @ Black River  6 pm 
Thr  Jan 31  Wrestling—PAC Dbl Duals—HOME 6:30 pm 
Fri  Feb 1  B JV/V BB @ Black River  6 pm 
Sat  Feb 2  G JV/V BB @ Columbia  1 pm 
Sat  Feb 2  B JV/V BB @ Edison  5 pm 
Mon  Feb 4  Bowling v Wellington (Bwick Lns) 4:30 pm 
Mon  Feb 4  G JVV BB v Mapleton  6 pm 
Tue  Feb 5  B JV/V BB @ Columbia  6 pm 
Wed  Feb 6  G JV/V BB @ Brookside  6 pm 
Thr  Feb 7  VG BB v Christian Comm. School 7:30 pm 
Fri  Feb 8  B JV/V BB v Fairview  6 pm 
Sat  Feb 9  PAC Wrestling Championships 9 am 
    @ Buckeye HS 
Sat  Feb 9  B JV/V BB v Open Door  6 pm 
Sun  Feb 10  Bowling @ Medina Sectional  9 am 
Wed  Feb 13  G JV/V BB @ Keystone  6 pm 
Wed  Feb 13  Winter Band Concert  7 pm 
 

Firelands high 

School 
10643 Vermilion Rd 

Oberlin, OH 44074 

 

PH: 440-965-4255 

FAX: 440-965-5296 

SCHOOL COUNSELORS: 

440-965-5335 

ATHLETICS 

440-965-4255 x 4097 

 

PRINCIPAL 

Mr. Bob Maver 

rmaver@firelandsschools.org 

 

ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL 

Mrs. Cathy Keener 

ckeener@firelandsschools.org 

 

ATHLETIC DIRECTOR 

Mr. Ty Stillman 

tstillman@firelandsschools.org 
 

SCHOOL SECRETARY 

Mrs. Kathy Dziat 

kdziat@firelandsschools.org 
 

ATTENDANCE / ATHLETICS 

CLERK 

Mrs. Donna Wheaton 

dwheaton@firelandsschools.org 
 

SCHOOL COUNSELORS 

Ms. Jenelle Cozza 

jcozza@firelandsschools.org 
 

Mrs. Diane Zimmer 

dzimmer@firelandsschools.org 
 

COUNSELING SECRETARY 

Mrs. Mary Kaminski 

mkaminski@firelandsschools.org 

 
 

 

 

Look for FHS on the web 

at 

www.firelandsschools.org 

then navigate to FHS 

Follow Mr. Maver on 

Twitter 

@FHSFalcnPrin 

GO FALCONS!!!!! 

mailto:rmaver@firelandsschools.org
mailto:ckeener@firelandsschools.org
mailto:tstillman@firelandsschools.org
mailto:kdziat@firelandsschools.org
mailto:dwheaton@firelandsschools.org
mailto:jcozza@firelandsschools.org
mailto:dzimmer@firelandsschools.org
mailto:mkaminski@firelandsschools.org

